
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

6.10.2017 – Term 1 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have been looking into good and evil characters in different stories and looked into 

the differences of the coast and mainland. They have now painted their own pictures of the coast on the 

laptop programme 2paint.  

 

The children have been brilliant at using language like more, less, fewer, greater and equal to compare 

numbers. They have now been introduced to the symbols and we used the idea of the shark only eating 

the highest numbers to know which way it should be facing.  

 

Friday afternoon we have now looked into the features of a reptile and the differences they have 

compared to an amphibian.  

 

NOTE: It would be great if the children could have wellies in school as I would like to carry out learning in 

the woods.  

Next Week 

We start our travels on the submarine as we begin to explore the UK. In maths the children will be 

continuing learning on addition.  

 

Dates for you Diary  

Learning Journal share – Tuesday 10th October and Thursday 12th October 2:45-3:15  

Please be prompt leaving at 3:15 so I can settle the children for the end of the day. Looking forward to 

seeing you.  

Tom Robson – 1st November  


